
Subject: VGRCS SOCIAL SUMMER NEWS 
 
THE POTLUCKS FOR THE SUMMER HAVE BEEN CANCELED. THEY WILL START UP IN THE 
FALL. 
 
OUR NEXT OUTING WILL BE JULY 4TH,  
 
PICNIC ON JULY 4TH  AT THE CLUBHOUSE AT 2:30PM.  
 
CUTOFF FOR SIGNING UP JULY 1,2024 
 
HOTDOGS HAMBURGER BRATS 
 
SIGN UP AT THE CLUBHOUSE  FOR YOUR CHOICE OF MEAT   
 
CUTOFF FOR SIGNING UP JULY 1,2024 
 
GUESTS 5.00 DONATION 
 
BRING YOUR PLACE SETTING AND BEVERAGE 
 
QUESTIONS  CALL DIANA REYNOLDS  480.223.8625 
 
GUESTS 5.00 DONATION 
 
 


